
HELLO BAY VIEW!! 

 

Communication:  If you notice an issue with something around 
the club that is broken, needs attention, an idea that you have, 
etc. please contact the appropriate committee chairman.   

 

Work Hours:  A reminder that each member is responsible to 
have their service hour sheet signed by the committee chairper-
son preferably at the time of the work being done.   It is recom-
mended that you do not leave your slips in the box unsigned. 

 

A shout out to everyone who made the Maumee Bay State Park 
cruise such an awesome weekend!  .  Our Fleet captain did a 
great job along with so many others.  I don’t even want to call 
out names and forget someone.  I believe it may have been a rec-
ord crowd, with several boats starting the weekend early by go-
ing over on Thursday.  The weather and endless food couldn’t 
have been any better.  The conversation, meal prep, fireside sto-
ries and shenanigans were all around and so many happy memo-
ries made. Thanks to everyone that made it out. 

 

Commodores Ball:  Everyone should have received their ball in-
vite.  If you did not, please reach out to me or Laurie.  It is sure 
to be a great time on October 9.   

 

Commodore Dave Patlin 

419-266-1044   davepatlin@yahoo.com 
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Report from the Vice Commodore 

Hello BVYC 

Ten new applicants submitted applications during our Homecoming 
Membership Drive.  They had their first reading during the 8/25/2021 
general membership meeting.  Their second reading and vote occurred 
during the 9/8/2021 general membership meeting.  Jason Ruffier (past 
member) of Erie, MI is sponsored by Alan Ellison and Gary Ruffier.  
Renne Blaze-Page of Ypsilonti, MI is sponsored by Chris Sackett and 
Larry Heller.  Gregory Smith of Toledo, OH is sponsored by Rick Wagner 
and Gary Ruffier.  John Meyer of Toledo, OH is sponsored by Tony Blank 
and Chris Sackett.  Zachary Myslinski of Toledo, OH is sponsored by Alec 

Thompson and Matt Fox.  Jeremy Santus of Toledo, OH is sponsored by 
Chris Sackett and Amy Petro.  Robert Dean of Toledo, OH is sponsored by 

Chris Sackett and Larry Heller.  Amy Watkins-Gross of Perrysburg, OH is sponsored by Chris 
Sackett and Noel Wendt.  Mike Foley of Toledo, OH is sponsored by Chris Sackett and Larry 
Heller.  Melissa Durfey of Toledo, OH is sponsored by Chris Sackett and Doug Berry.  All ten 
were voted in.  Congratulations and welcome to BVYC. 

Ron DeCosse of Sylvania, OH applied for membership on 9/13/2021.  Ron is sponsored by Greg 
Snyir and Don Griffin.  Ron will have his first reading during the 9/22/2021 general membership 
meeting and will have his second reading and vote during the 10/13/2021 general membership 
meeting. 

Membership report: 

Active: 200 

 Social: 100 

If you know of anyone who may be interested becoming a BVYC member please introduce them 
to our great club.   

Please keep your membership information up to date via our club web site (www.bvyc.org) or 
send me updates via text, email or in writing (attention Vice Commodore).  My contact info is at 
the bottom of this article. When you have a change of address, email or phone number it is very 
important for us to update the club’s records. 

I would like to thank all who have helped with and attended our Friday dinners.  Please check-
out the flyers posted at the club for upcoming dinners.  We greatly appreciate your support. 

 

See you at the Club! 

 

Chris Sackett 

Vice Commodore 

ChristopherSackett65@gmail.com   

517-930-2719 (text or voice) 

Vice Commodore 

Christopher Sackett 



Report from the Rear Commodore 

We had a loss in the Bay View family in September.  James Ropp 
contributed a lot throughout his life to this club and I’d like to say 
thank you and good bye to him for all of us here.   

This is the worst month of the year.  It’s time to put the boats 
away.  We all feel like we just put them in.  That said, what a nice 
boating season.  I don’t remember any wash out weekends.  A 
couple of rough water ones but the clouds didn’t totally ruin any 
events this year.  That would go exponentially for our weekend 
out at Maumee Bay last weekend!  The yard closes on the 31st.  
Please be sure to help in the yard even on the day you pull your 
boat.  The more hands the easier and quicker things can be com-
pleted. 

Events:  

October 2 is our Bay View color cruise up the river things get started at 9:30 
with breakfast.  The first stop is Indian Hill at 12. We’ll work our way back to Harbor 
View at 5pm for dinner and music. 

October 9th is the Bay View Ball downtown.  I’m sure that is covered in other 
places. Drive safely Saturday night all. 

October 15th is Sweetest Day dinner.  That starts at 6pm with the group Tammy 
and Dan providing entertainment afterwards. 

October 23 Bay View will have another dinner planned to start at 6pm followed 
by a raffle. 

October 29th:  Please plan to bring out your best Chili recipe.  The cook-off 
starts at 6 and the evening’s entertainment will be Chad Solo. 

November 6th:  Wine bus tour.  Please look for the flyer and details at the club 
and sign up quickly.  The bus will leave in the morning. 

November 12th: A Friendsgiving will be held.  Please bring your favorite 
Thanksgiving dish to pass.  We’ll have three different turkeys prepared for you.  
Roasted, Deep Fried and Smoked. 

November 20th is the Festival of Meats.  Need I say more? 

For club bookings, please contact myself or Tony.  The club reservation book can be 
found at the bar.  Ask your bartender.  My Email and contact number can be found on 
the signature line.  

“A spoonful of sugar helps the medicine go down” 

Tom Berkebile 

Rear Commodore 

cuda@bex.net  /  419-351-6381, text preferred 

Rear Commodore  

Thomas Berkebile 



The Deadline for the Bay Views  

Is the 20th of each month.  Articles submitted after 
the 20th may be omitted from that months issue.  If 
possible send all reports, notices, flyers, etc. to: 
nemo@bex.net. 

October 
Birthdays 

 

02 Ted Curtis 

03 Tyler Butler 

04 Kevin Kreft 

08 Colleen Cashman 

09 Alfred Holiday 

10 Todd Hoste 

11 Jeremy Santus 

12 Donald Newman 

13 Ted Beitelschees 

14 Jeff Durbin 

14 Robert Mossing 

16 David Brown 

16 Lloyd Hammons 

17 Jeff Palmer 

17 Francis Reno 

18 Steven Schmitt 

19 Susan Kroma 

20 Rose Katich 

21 Lisa Chambers 

21 Greg Drennen 

23 Charles Gallagher 

24 Robert Mix 

30 Gary Hensley 

31  Rory Hand 

The Gas Dock is 
open. Please contact 
the Club for 
schedule. 

Bay View Yacht Club 

Bar Hours 

Starting May 1st 2021 

 

Monday      1 pm -  11pm 

Tuesday     1 pm -  11pm 

Wednesday  1 pm -  11pm 

Thursday   1 pm -  11pm 

Friday   12 pm - 1am 

Saturday           12 pm - 1am 

Sunday   12 pm - 11pm 

 

During the week the bar may close early if no 
members are present or due to inclement weather. 
Please call ahead if arriving late during the week. 



Special Announcements 

 Nomination of Officers for 2021 

Commodore         V/C Chris Sackett 

Vice Commodore   R/C Tom Berkebile 

Rear Commodore   Nate Edmunds 

Recording Secretary  R/S Donald Griffin 

Treasurer     Chris LaLonde 

 

Board of Trustees   Scott Aldrich 

  Jack Bloom 

  P/C Doug LaLonde 

  Commodore Dave Patlin 

      P/C Greg Snyir    

      Jeff Utterback 

We are in urgent need of Electrical Help. Whether 
experienced or want to learn….Please contact an 
officer of the bridge at your earliest convenience.  

 

There are also lots of opportunities for work hours. 
Please contact a committee chairman at your earliest 
convenience.  

Please fill out the Haul out slips/book 
behind the bar as soon as possible.  



Consider advertising in the Newsletter. $5 per month or $50 per year for a 
business card sized ad. 1/4 page ad is $100/year and 1/2 page ad is $150/year. The 
Bay Views Is Sent To All BVYC Members and AYC Clubs, by U.S. Mail, Email And 
Is Also Available On Our Website: www.bvyc.org. Send info to:  nemo@bex.net.  





 A shout out to everyone who made the Maumee Bay State Park cruise such an 
awesome weekend!  .  Our Fleet captain did a great job along with so many others.  
I don’t even want to call out names and forget someone.  I believe it may have 
been a record crowd, with several boats starting the weekend early by going over 
on Thursday.  The weather and endless food couldn’t have been any better.  The 
conversation, meal prep, fireside stories and shenanigans were all around and so 
many happy memories made. Thanks to everyone that made it out. 





2021 Officers 

 

Commodore        David Patlin 

Vice Commodore       Christopher Sackett 

Rear Commodore       Thomas Berkebile 

Recording Secretary     Donald Griffith 

Financial Secretary      P/C Scott Kneisel 

Treasurer         Chris LaLonde 

Fleet Captain            Gary Ruffier 

Board of Trustees 

 

Board Chairman – Noel Wendt  

Vice Chairman – P/C Doug LaLonde 

Commodore – David Patlin 

P/C Tony Blank 

Gary Eff 

P/C David Krell 

P/C Don Rogers 

Charles Martin - Alternate/Secretary 


